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We've been told about so many good things that are 

coming up this term that we thought we'd give you 

an early Christmas present and wrap them all up in 

an extra edition of the NAPE News. 

In the last newsletter, there was information about 

the recent link-up between BBC Teach and the 

Beano, and their 500-word. Well if you watched the 

live podcast recently hosted by our very Mark 

Taylor when he interviewed Alex Harris, Executive 

Producer at BBC Teach, you will have heard him 

mention some other resources coming along. 

The first is some really useful animated materials 

and background information to coincide with the 

anniversary of Shakespeare's First folio, so click 

here to access Romeo and Juliet, Macbeth, 

Midsummer Night's Dream, and The Tempest.  

He also mentioned that a new version of BBC 

Micro: Bits has been launched and you can get your 

FREE ones by clicking here for much more 

information about the scheme here. Have fun! 

As part of their series about the Romans, there will 

be a live lesson TheVindolandaTrust with Dave 

Raksha and Ben Shires from. Tune in at 11 am on 

Monday 27 November as they discover all about the 

diverse and surprising people who lived at this 

Roman fort.  

Before that they also have a live lesson coming up 

on November 13th as part of Anti Bullying Week, 

details can be accessed here. 

They have teamed up with the Anti Bullying 

Alliance, who have free resources available to 

support your work in this important area. 
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In a not unrelated area, we have received details of 

PEGS, a social enterprise set up to support parents, 

carers, and guardians who are experiencing Child to 

Parent Abuse, they offer a range of services around 

this difficult issue, click here for more details. 

You also have a chance for your school to win some 

money while helping to save the planet. The OVO 

Foundation Nature Prize.  

“For a chance of winning, schools just have to tell 

them how they would use a prize of £1,000 or £200 

to bring their students closer to nature. There are 25 

chances to win: 10 prizes of £1000 and 15 prizes of 

£200.” 

Which would make for a very Happy Christmas! 

A reminder that the Rosemary Evans award now 

stands at £800 if you would be interested in writing 

an article for our Journal, Primary First. There is a 

video giving details of this  here. 

We hope you have had the opportunity to view the 

latest NAPE videos on YouTube . Subjects range 

from; 'Enviromental Involvement', 'Racial Justice in 

Schools' PhD study, the DfE Reading Framework 

2023' and the Summit videos on 'Visions for the 

Future' 2023. A subscription of £10 will secure you 

all 12 videos including primary school children's 

view of the future. 

Very exciting news just in of the date for our SEND 

conference next year, so save the date, it's 26th April 

More details about all of these things on the NAPE website (https://nape.org.uk/).  
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